
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 

FROM: Gene Poveromo, Development Manager 

SUBJECT: Recommendation for the Planning Board vacancy(s) 

DATE: April 21, 2009 

RECOMMENDATION:  The Planning Board met on Tuesday, April 21, 2009 and by a 
unanimous vote made the following recommendation(s) to the Town Council for consideration: 

• Judy Weseman, Reappointment, Town seat 

• Del Snow, Reappointment, Town seat 

SPECIAL REQUEST(S): No Comment 

BACKGROUND: No Comment 
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